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Submission: 

As an elderly Queenslander attempting to self fund retirement, I am horrified at the thought of increased 

power bills. We are already paying much more than SE Qld and other states due to lack of competition in 

our region. When will FNQ get dual providers, or legislation which makes electricity charges equitable. 

Thanks. 

 

 


